
 
 
 
Sunday 25th September 2022 
 

My dear brothers and sisters, I hope this short message will inspire you to appreciate 
yourselves more and never take your life for granted. with this in mind, let us reflect on 
the following: 
 
Those who died yesterday had plans for this morning.  
 
Those who died this morning had plans for this night. So, never take your life for granted. 
 
In a split seconds everything can change, therefore: 

Forgive often, be kind and live a good life. 

Because you may never know when you will have that opportunity again. 
 
Have a peace filled week, and as we pray for one  another may God bless and protect you 
always,  and may the intercession of our mother Mary accompany you always, Amen. 
 
 
Your Affectionately, 
Father Nicholas Nwanzi.  


